
 

 

 

 

 

Are you concerned about a lack of shade for stock and or the loss of paddock trees on your 

property?  Murrumbidgee Landcare Inc. in partnership with Kyeamba Valley Landcare Group, 

Tarcutta Valley Landcare Group, NSW Environmental Trust, and the ANU has funding available to 

landholders to protect existing paddock trees and/or establish new paddock trees. 

Join Mason Crane from ANU to discuss the importance of paddock trees and  what to consider 

when planting and protecting scattered paddock trees and have a look at what Robert and Andrew 

doing to protect trees on their property. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information contact Jacinta Christie on 0431 953 778 or email jchristie@mli.org.au. 
 

  

                                         

 

PADDOCK TREE WORKSHOP 

 


